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May 20, 2016
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HPUC 23MAY’i62:3i

I)ebra Ilowland. 1xecutive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, Nil 03301

Re: Docket No. DE 15-489
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. dlbla Liberty Utilities
Compliance Tariff Filing — NHPUC No. 19 and
Request to Approve Electric Vehicle Charging Station Tariff Language

I)ear Ms. Howland;

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities. I
enclose for filing one original and two copies each of clean and red-lined versions of revised
pages to Liberty Uti1ities TariffNiIPUC No. 19, which includes language regarding electric
vehicle (EV) charging stations recommended by Staff in IR 1 5-5 10 that Liberty asks the
Commission to approve in Docket No. DE 1 5-489.

The Commission suspended Liberty’s proposed language by Order No. 25852 (Dec. 18.
20 1 5), and extended that suspension order through a March 1 8. 201 6. secretarial letter, to allow
Staff time to investigate issues surrounding EV charging stations in IR 1 5-5 1 0. On March 18,
20 1 6, Staff issued its report in IR 1 5-5 1 0, which generally recommended approval of the tariff
language in Liberty’s proposal. The enclosed revised tariffpages 41, 45 and 49 contain the
language Liberty proposed in DE 1 5-489, modified to accommodate Staff s recommendations.
This language is still subject to the suspension issued in Order No. 25,852. Liberty respectfully
asks the Commission to lift its suspension of the EV charging station language and make the
enclosed tariff effective June 1 , 2016.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan
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